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Welcome
Welcome to Spotlights, our 
monthly communication to 
our community. We will be 
highlighting providers and 
services, sharing important 
dates, and more. Thank you 
for allowing Prowers Medical 
Center to be your place for 
complete, compassionate care.

She’s Back!
We are thrilled 
to welcome 
Meagan 
Hillman, PA-C, 
back to Prowers 
Medical Center.  
Meagan is 
seeing patients part-time at the 
Convenient Care Clinic.  
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Convenient Care is Back!
After a 4-year break, the Convenient 
Care Clinic has reopened!

Available on Tuesday and Wednesday 
evenings from 5–7 pm, Convenient 
Care is here for sick patients with 
symptoms or illness appearing 
the day of, or within the previous 
1–2 days. Appointments must be 
scheduled at 719-336-6767.

Convenient Care is not for establishing care, chronic pain visits or 
medication refills.

New Service
Several members of our nursing 
team recently completed specialized 
training to become Sexual Assault 
Nurse Examiners (SANE). If you or 
someone you care about is sexually 
assaulted, these on-call nurses can 
not only provide the necessary 
physical care, but can perform a 
medical forensic exam. Previously, 
patients were escorted to Pueblo for 
this type of exam.

We hope you or a loved one never needs this new service, but we 
know the reality of what may bring some patients into our Emergency 
Department. Our SANE nurses will also help a victim of sexual assault to 
connect with community resources for additional support.

Health Fair All Year Long
October is your next chance for low-cost screening 
labs to help you monitor chronic conditions or get 
that annual check-in on your health.  Mark your 
calendar for every Wednesday, 7 – 9 am.  To make  
an appointment, call 719-336-8363.

We’ve got your health in mind – all year long!
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